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From the Director’s Desk 
 
The President has approved the nominations of NOAA Corps officers for permanent 
promotion and permanent appointment, by and with the advice and consent of the Senate.  
Commission packages have been prepared and will be forwarded to the Secretary of 
Commerce on Monday.  Promotions will be effective the day the commissions are signed 
by the Secretary. 
 
 
Commander Jonathan W. Bailey, NOAA 
Director, Commissioned Personnel Center 
 
 
RIBBONS AND INSIGNIA 
 
Extra sets of ribbons and qualification insignia are now available through the ACO 
insignia custodian, LT Anne Lynch.  Please use the insignia order form link on the CPC 
web page to order.   As a reminder, initial ribbons and qualification insignia awarded will 
still be sent (at no cost) by CPC.  Special note to divers:  The miniature dive insignia is 
unavailable until later in the fiscal year. 
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